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Our Ref: SMA/DK 
 
24 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As school finishes for the Easter break, I wanted to write to thank you for your 
continued support throughout this most turbulent of years for the school. 
 
We are delighted that we have managed to welcome all students back to school 
following the latest lockdown and are hopeful that we will have a much less disrupted 
Summer Term.  Returning to school under continued tight Covid-19 restrictions, with 
the additional direction regarding the wearing of face coverings at all times while 
inside the building was always going to be a challenge for the school community and 
I am delighted with the way that the vast majority of students have worked with us to 
ensure that the school has been able to run smoothly since the reopening. 
 
School closes at 2.50 pm tomorrow – Thursday 25 March, staff are involved in a 
training day on Friday this week.  We re-open to all students on Monday  
12 April 2021 at 8.35 am.  For those of you with child(ren) who should have been 
sitting external examinations this summer, we will be in touch again very shortly after 
we  
 
re-open to outline our plans regarding collecting evidence for submission to exam 
boards in line with Ofqual guidance on teacher assessed grades. 
 
Please can I remind you that if any students are displaying Covid-19 symptoms or 
are required to self-isolate as outlined above then they should not attend school but 
should remain at home.  If this applies to your child(ren), please contact the school to 
inform us as soon as you can. 
 
I wish you and your families a safe and restful Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Mather  
Interim Headteacher 
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